
 

 
After over 30 years of  
service, Natalie Ackert             
retired from the Nutrition 
Program in December 
2015. For over three         
decades Natalie had an 
integral role in the             
success of the Nutrition 
Program; her knowledge 
and experience brought the program 
to where it is today. She was the   
embodiment of optimism, dedication 
and initiating camaraderie; and true 
role model. Loved by many, she 
touched countless lives as the Barre 
Dining Center Manager and during 
her tenure as the Assistant Director of 
the Nutrition Program.  

 

Rest in Peace dear friend,  
February 08, 2021 

 

Introducing the  

Natalie Ackert Good Deed Fund  
to benefit ESWA’s Nutrition Program 

In memory of Natalie,            
donations to the fund will be 

used toward fighting food   
insecurity among older adults 

in the greater Worcester     
area, and to enable ESWA’s 

Nutrition Program to engage 
in special projects and      
purchases unfunded by       

other sources.    

 

 

 
Send your e-donation to the  

Natalie Ackert Good Deed Fund  
by visiting  

website at eswa.org/
contributions/  

or you may mail your tax-
deductible contribution to: 

 
Elder Services of Worcester Area 
Natalie Ackert Good Deed Fund 
67 Millbrook Street, Suite 100 

Worcester, MA 01606 

 
 

For more information contact 
Jenn Knight at  

jknight@eswa.org 
508-756-1545 ext. 318 
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